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8th July 2008

Dear Doctor
You may have already heard that Herts Urgent Care (HUC) was successful in winning the tender to provide out of hours GP and urgent dental services across the whole of Hertfordshire from 1st September 2008.  In addition HUC, in partnership with West Hertfordshire Hospitals Trust, has also won the tender to establish and manage the new Urgent Care Centre at Hemel Hempstead from 1st October this year.  
HUC is a Community Benefit Society, which will reinvest all surplus monies back into patient care.  This Society was formed by GPs working for the former STARDOC and HOOHs out of hours services, to ensure that the ethos and service quality provided by those well-regarded organisations would continue for the benefit of patients.  Community Benefit Societies consist of members drawn from a range of community stakeholders – GPs, staff, representatives from the local health and social care community and the public.  Latterly HUC took over the management of the PCT-managed OOH service, which covered E &N Herts and are now providing services to around 750,000 patients.  With the inclusion of the remainder of the West Herts area on 1st September, the total patient base will be around 1,150,000.  This will ensure a consistency of service provision across the County, benefitting from economies of scale, while utilising GPs’ detailed knowledge of each locality to further improve services for patients.

HUC has developed a model of care which puts local GPs at the ‘start and heart’ of out of hours care, as illustrated in the attached document.  In line with this ethos, we are seeking commitment from GPs in West Herts to work for HUC, bringing your local knowledge and expertise to the existing workforce.  HUC is fully committed to engage its GPs in the governance and future direction of the organisation and is establishing Quality and Safety Groups in each locality.

If you are interested in working for HUC, please fill in the attached application form and return it, with all necessary enclosures, to Lorri Connors at the above address, as soon as possible. On receipt of your application you may be invited to attend an interview with members of the clinical team, Please bear with us in that regard as we expect to have a large number of applications to process; however we will get back to you as soon as possible.  For information HUC will pay £65 per hour for evening and weekend day shifts and £75 per hour for overnight shifts. In addition, earnings will be pensionable under the NHS Superannuation scheme and HUC will pay the employers contribution.   
We are currently updating the GP workforce Service level Agreement (SLA). If your application is successful you will be asked to sign up to the SLA before working any booked shifts. I look forward to hearing from you and receiving your application.  
Please note that Dr. Keith Hodge will be assisting HUC in facilitating the staffing of the West Herts rota and we will be arranging some open meetings in the area at the end of July to clarify any areas of concern.  
Yours Sincerely

Dr. Tony Davies

Director of Clinical Services 
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